
 

 

Week beginning: Monday 22nd April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

English 

In English this week, the children answered comprehension 

questions about the first chapter of The Sheep-Pig. We learnt 

what similes are, and the children wrote some examples of 

similes in their books. We also learnt how to use prepositions 

in our writing. 

 

Maths 

In maths this week, we have learnt how to find unit and non-unit fractions of a 

set of objects. 

 

 

RE 

In our RE lesson, we watched 

two versions of the story of 

Pentecost. We discussed the 

meaning of the events and 

how this story relates to the 

Christian belief of Kingdom of 

God on earth.  

 

 



Woodland Learning 

We had a wonderful Woodland Learning session on Thursday with Year 2 

class. The weather was just right and the children absolutely loved playing in 

the woods after a long gap! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stone-age weapon (an arrow head) discovered 

by two of the most zealous archeologists of 

Year 3 class. 

We can’t see them very well because they are 

camouflaged! 

😲😬 

Please don’t call or email me about the mud on 

their faces! Apparently, mud is good for you!  

🙈 

The invasion of the Pink Aliens! 

These aliens were fiercely 

protective of their territories! 

👽👽👽 

Delicious hot chocolate 

made by Mrs Patterson 

and Mrs Glennon! 

☕🍪☕ 

A lovely breaktime treat 

with some biscuits!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children just loved just messing 

about and had a great morning! 

 



Spellings 

Here are the spellings for the week 

 

 

 

Have an enjoyable weekend!  

 

Mrs Pattanshetti, Mrs Patterson and Mrs Glennon 😊 

 

 

 

 


